On March 26, 2014 the New Mexico Interstate Stream Commission
held a meeting to continue to investigate, conserve, protect, and
develop the water resources and stream systems of New Mexico and
to carry out plans and programs for beneficial uses in the state, all in
accordance with the law. Michel Jichlinkski, project director for the
Augustin Plains Ranch water pipeline project, presented information
about the project and demonstrated how it could help achieve the
goals of the ISC.

“It was my pleasure to present this new water resource development
project to the ISC,” Jichlinski said. “We received very thoughtful
questions and comments and we look forward to working with the
Commission in the future.”

Jichlinski’s presentation is now available on the Augustin Plains Ranch
website http://www.sanaugustinwater.com/media.html




